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May 2, 2019 

 
 
 

TO:  Office of the Code Reviser 
 

FROM: Jessica Allenton, Assistant Director
  Commodity Inspection Division 
 

 
RE:   Notice of Withdrawal of WSR 18-19-097 

 
 
The Washington State Dept. of Agriculture is providing notice of withdrawal of WSR 

18-19-097, filed on September 19, 2018, regarding amendments to chapter 16-305 
WAC, Industrial Hemp Research Program.   

 
 
 

 
  

 


